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There seem to be minor corrections necessary for the orthography. But overall, this is aninteresting study, well presented after the corrections according to the reviewers'comments. It shows the necessity of a better teaching of this part of the Nigerianpopulation. Only aspect that might be bothering is that the study was performed some timeago, and I do not know if the status of the population described is still current. Neverthelessit may be reflecting similar problems in similar countries and therefore merits publication.
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